
From: docdad3 <docdad3@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2021 11:17 AM 
To: Caswell, Lynne <Lynne.Caswell@legislature.maine.gov> 
Subject: Re: [roads] UPDATE - Public Access - 1/3/22 LD 1513 Discontinued Roads Subcommittee Meeting 
 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 
Hi 
 
So as I sit here, living in my van.  
I think of the main issue here is funds and to keep Recreation strong as it generates much revenue for the state.  
 
However I don't understand in my situation why this destruction is allowed and to the extent that I am legally 
and physically unable to gain access to my home.  
 
How is this ok.  
 
The bottom line is  
 
Yes its a public easement  
Yes unrestricted use for the public  
 
Yet I'm responsible to pay 
 
How is this ok  
 
Public Recreation funds should be directed to maintain this well used access route  
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 
 


